
COMMUNITY ACTION 
CORPORATION OF SOUTH TEXAS

The Community Action Corporation of South Texas will
conduct a Public Hearing on Thursday, August 27, 2020 at

5:30pm. The Public Hearing will address the 2021
Community Services Block Grant (CSBG) Performance

Statement and Budget. The CSBG Performance Statement
and Budget pertains to the counties of Bee, Brooks, Duval,

Jim Wells, Kenedy, Kleberg and San Patricio. 

For more information on the Public Hearing please visit
our events calendar at cacost.org.
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